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Year 10 Results  

Dear Student 

We hope that you and your family are well. 

Normally we would be excitedly waiting for your results, scanning the news for clues about 

national trends and looking forward to seeing you all to celebrate your results. Unfortunately 

this year is different and in many ways it has been far more stressful than sitting exams.  

As you may have heard the Government has just announced that the exam boards will be 

using the centre assessed grades as your final results.  

We know how important that your results are to you but all of these last minute changes by 

the Government mean that we will not be able to send you your results on Thursday 

20th  as planned. This is so that we can ensure that every Year 11 student receives their 

results in time for them to finalise their post 16 provision. 

We will send you your results via school email before the weekend.  

We are immensely proud of you all and we look forward to seeing you as Year 11 at the start 
of term. 

Kind regards 

Mr M Perry 

Headteacher 

 

 


